
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Robert Deering and I am a native Oregonian.  I have voted in every election since 1976, and I 
support HB2927.  Vote by mail is the best way to support democracy, increase voter turnout and 
enthusiasm, and maybe most importantly to increase participation by citizens who are more mobile 
than most. 
 
Please pass the bill outright without amendments or further debate and send it to the senate.  It does 
not need voter approval because vote my mail is so popular. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Robert Deering 
5528 N Moore Ave 
Portland, OR 97217-2443 
(971) 227-9567 
 
 
 

 


